
 

Dear friends, 

 

We will be worshipping in the sanctuary this Sunday at 10 AM. There will be childcare available. 

We will be celebrating the last day of Sunday School and our graduates. Join us after worship 

for a picnic open to all at Jill Sanderson's house, located at 215 Kellogg Rd. in Edgerton.  

 

We will be collecting the UCC "Strengthen the Church" offering this weekend and next 

weekend. Strengthen the Church reflects the shared commitment of people across the United 

Church of Christ to cooperatively build up the UCC. The funds raised support leadership 

development, new churches, youth ministry, and innovation in existing congregations. For 

more information, click here.  

 

We have received some requests to resume printing prayer requests in the weekly 

announcements. If you would like prayers to be included in worship and the weekly 

announcements, please fill out a prayer card located in the back of the sanctuary and turn it in 

to Pastor Tiff. 

 

We are still collecting donations to fund the new sanctuary Bibles and the exterior door project. 

Donations can be sent to the office with the fund name in the memo line. Additionally, we want 

to remind congregants that they can continue to give to the church through an ACH direct debit 

payment as summer is often very busy and not everyone can regularly be in church. For more 

information on direct payments or to receive an ACH Debit Authorization form, please contact 

the office or Vice Moderator Tracy Tronnes. 

 

https://www.ucc.org/giving/ways-to-give/our-churchs-wider-mission/strengthen-the-church/


 

We are excited to announce we will be launching a summer book series beginning June 4! You 

can find details below, or contact Jill Sanderson for more information.  

 

Lastly, the family of Norma Thompson would like to express the following message: "thanks to 

the congregation for all of your thoughts and prayers during Normas illness. We would also like 

to express our gratitude to all who attended Normas service and those who sent cards, flowers 

and gifts of money. Thank you all for your support during a very difficult time." 

 

Upcoming liturgists:  

5/19 - Tracy Tronnes 

5/26 - Tammy Campbell 

 See 

you in church, The 

ECUCC Office 

 


